
ALL LOBBIES WILL BE CLOSED
BEGINNING MARCH 23RD.

PARSONS DOWNTOWN & INDEPENDENCE WILL 
CLOSE THEIR LOBBIES MARCH 21ST.

DRIVE-THRU’S WILL REMAIN OPEN DURING THIS 
TIME. 

WE ENCOURAGE OUR CUSTOMERS TO USE OUR 
DRIVE-THRU AND ONLINE BANKING SERVICES.

If necessary, appointments may be scheduled. 
Please call 620-421-1000

Member FDIC


